
 

 
 

ATTENTION 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade On-Campus Learners 
 
 

To all 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade students, FSA Testing is here. 
 

Please save these April dates on your calendar for Round 1 of testing.  

At this time, May testing dates are awaiting district approval. 

 

3rd Grade ELA  Tuesday, April 13th – Wednesday, April 14th 

     

4th Grade Writing  Tuesday, April 20th 

     

5th Grade Writing  Wednesday, April 21st 

     

Testing begins promptly at 8:30 a.m. Please help set your child up for 

success by making sure they get a good night’s sleep and a healthy 

breakfast in the morning.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact the office at 754-323-6050. 
 
 


